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As a native Oregonian and having lived here for over 80 years, I will always 

persevere to protect and preserve the things that make our state special, especially 

those with Historical significance.  Please pass bill HB4124 to help preserve the 

historic places that reflect Oregon's diverse cultural heritage. 


